
Road to Rio

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,

This term is all about the world and the Olympic games. Children are already excited and engaged. We were 
really pleased to meet parents and some children who will be joining our school next year. You will also note 
that there are transition events happening during the term.  Reception children will be shuffled into new 
classes as part of their transition. We aim to do this at the end of Reception, end of Year 2 and end of Year 4. 
This aim is to prepare children for the big transitions in life – to secondary school, to University or other place 
of study, to work etc.  Most children during their life will have between 12-15 jobs…that’s a lot of transitioning! 
We have a plan to support them and hope you will also guide them through any anxiety or concern…this is all 
essential learning.
James Biddulph and the UCPS Staff

Issue Summer 0034: 2016

Safeguarding Corner: guidance is changing from September 2016.  See 
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/keeping-children-safe-in-education-

proposed-changes

Celebrating our Diverse 
community with 

Scandinavian Coffee 
Morning

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/keeping-children-safe-in-education-proposed-changes


Key dates:
All dates for next 
academic year are 
online.

Summer Term 2016
Dates: 12th April to 
21st July
Bank 
Holiday: 2nd May 
(School Closed)
Important Dates for 
your diary
7th June: New to 
Reception Parents’ 
Evening 
28th June-1st July 
Blue Sky Week
1st July COMMUNITY 
CELEBRATION 
SUMMER FAYRE
5th July: Transition 
events for children
7th July: Transition 
events for children
8th July Reports
11th July Sports’ Day
20th July: Speech 
Day

Sherpa is running a holiday club on Monday to Friday 15th -26th

August; 7.45am-5.30pm £33.50 a day 
Please book ASAP 

universityprimaryschool@sherpakids.co.uk

mailto:universityprimaryschool@sherpakids.co.uk
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If a child is worried 
about anything…talk to 

us…or 0800 1111 
CHILDLINE

The Botanic Gardens 
staff came to talk with 
our Ambassadors…lots 
of visioning including 
a Bee Hive and Farm! 

Watch this Space.

Uniform

We have noticed that some 

children are coming to 

school in the wrong school 

uniform. Please adhere to 

the compulsory school 

uniform: no purple dresses, 

T-shirts or other coloured 

shoes. Children should 

come dressed smartly!

A very exciting opportunity has arisen! As part of our Olympic Games 
learning, we have Aaron Edwards, a revered athlete visiting our school. He 
will be working with each class. But he is also offering to work with you. 
Come and test yourself with a high energy, boot-camp-style session on 
Friday 8th July between 0845 and 0945. This is open to everyone in our 

parent community. Please sign up by emailing the office 
enquiries@universityprimaryschool.org.uk – there are 20 available slots

Please support us by joining in and making this a memorable day for us all 
(PS I’m afraid I am busy that day so will give my space to someone else!!)


